
West 7th / Fort Road Federation 
882 West 7th Street, Suite 6 

Saint Paul, MN 55102 
651.298.5599 

www.FortRoadFederation .org 

November 14, 2019 

Councilmember Rebecca Noecker 
15 Kellogg Blvd. 
West 310-B City Hall 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 

Subject: Support for Tori Ramen, waiver for 45-day notification period of license hearing 

Dear Councllmember Noecker, 

At its November 11 Board meeting, the West 7th Street / Fort Road Federation (Planning District 
Council 9) voted to support the request by Robyn McGrade and Jason Dorweiler, of Tori Ramen 
at 603 West 7th Street, to waive the 45-day notification period of the license hearing for indoor 
and outdoor liquor licenses: 

e Liquor On Sale - Sunday 
a Liquor- Outdoor Service Area (Sidewalk and Patio) 

If you have any questions, please call or email me at 651.298,5599 or 
emlly@fortroad federation.org. 

Sincerely, 

c&, Yu-o 
Emily Northey 
Executive Director and Community Organizer 

CC: Robyn Mc©Grade, Tori Ramen 
Jason Dorweiler, Tori Ramen 
Jeff Fischbach, City of Saint Paul DSI 

The Fort Road Federation coordinates participation In advocacy and planning and builds community 
connections for the residents, businesses, and nonprofit organizations of the West 7th neighborhood so that it 

is a place where people want to live, work, and play. 
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